
 

 

 

Bulletin Highlights 
 

Fifth Sunday of Lent ~ Year A 
2nd April 2017 

 

Marian Movement of Priests 
In 1972 Our Lady started this religious movement of priests, religious and laity. Do you want to be a part of her plan to 

bring souls back to God?  We are holding short weekly meetings after 9.00am Mass on Wednesday mornings. For 

further details please contact David on 0417 895 896. All are welcome. 
 

 

 

Advance notice to advise that, after a year off in 2016, the golf day will resume in 2017 at The 

Highlands Golf Club Mittagong. The occasion has been scheduled for 21st May. The event is a 

three-person ambrose with two teams comprising the one group. It is always a great day with a 

little friendly rivalry. 

 

 

Canice’s Kitchen ~ A Pastoral Exercise to the Enrichment of All 

Last Sunday, 26th March, was the first venture for the year. It could be best described as a great success. Fifteen 

volunteers travelled to Elizabeth Bay to serve lunch to our many homeless people. In all, 100 meals were served with 

some 25 guests also opting for an extra take-away meal for later in the day. The warm & sunny day proceeded in a 

relaxed way. And the socialisation & conversation between guests & workers flowed really well. Our four new 

volunteers enjoyed themselves and are looking forward to our next rostered day in June. Many thanks to the parish 

team, and a big thankyou to Coles in Camden for their donation of the bread. The guests were really happy to be able 

to choose from the vast array of bread types. For more information, please contact the parish office. 

 

 

 

~~~       Easter Mass Times      ~~~ 

Please note carefully: Vigil at 6:00 PM. Sunday Masses at 7:30 AM, 9:00 AM, 10:30 AM and 5:00 PM. 
 

 

 

 

2nd Rite of Reconciliation 

The 2nd Rite has been scheduled for Tuesday 4th April at 7:00 PM. All our parishioners strongly encouraged 

to attend, and receive this sacrament of mercy and healing. 



Sacrament of Confirmation 

Families with children in Year 6 or higher, and who have been baptised and received first confession, are invited to 

register from next week. Attendance at Mass with children will be included in the application forms for Magdalene 

and St Benedict’s. 

 

 

 

 

Palms 

The response so far has been very limited. We’re now a little desperate. Any contributions would be greatly appreciated. If able 

to assist, please advise our parish secretary, Elizabeth. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 


